
 

 
17th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
The Trustees have recently received Mrs Pippa Davidson-Coleshill’s letter of resignation from 
the position of Chief Operating Officer, which has been accepted. Since joining Beaulieu, Mrs 
Davidson-Coleshill has been an invaluable member of our community, playing a key role in 
steering the School through a period of transition over the last 18 months. We are immensely 
grateful to her for the hard work and dedication she has demonstrated in her contribution to the 
School. 
 
Mrs Davidson-Coleshill will serve her notice period on Gardening Leave and all her 
responsibilities have been delegated to other members of staff on an interim basis, with 
immediate effect. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Chair of 
Trustees on chairoftrustees@beaulieu.jersey.sch.uk who will respond to your email when she 
returns to the island, as she is currently overseas. 
 
We wish Mrs Davidson-Coleshill well with her future endeavours and once again thank her for 
her contribution to Beaulieu. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Trustee 
Chris Walters 
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